Statement – 30th November 2017

Memorial Testing in Irchester Parish Council Cemetery

The Irchester Parish Council wish to express their sorrow on the upset and distress caused from the recent memorial testing in the cemetery which has resulted in the laying down of memorial stones in the Irchester Parish Council Cemetery.

The Parish Council has adhered to their Memorial Testing Policy (May 2017) in the way that the testing has been undertaken. 

The Parish Council has been searching through their records and are trying to identify any memorial plot owners. Where relevant details have been found letters have been sent to these plot owners. However, the Parish Council is still trying to establish the ownership of some of the memorial plot owners based on the records they possess. They would welcome contact from any current plot owners.  

The Parish Council will consider individuals requests for help and support. 

The Memorial Testing Policy (May 2017) will be reviewed by the Irchester Parish Council. 
Please contact the Parish Clerk on 07525 909528 or email irchesterpc@gmail.com if further information is required.
